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BET/MAC 
 
30 June 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 6 Virtual Transition & Summer School Update 
 

Virtual Transition  

We are looking forward to sharing information about our school with you as part of our transition. Please 
visit our website www.alderbrookschool.co.uk from 1 July to see a range of resources, videos of staff and 
a tour of the school. There will also be taster lessons from our core subjects and a range of questions 
answered by our staff and current Year 7 students.  

 

Summer School  

Thank you to those parents who have expressed interest in our Summer School. We are busy planning 
exciting activities for students in our new cohort. In order to finalise our plans, we require parents to 
confirm if they wish their child to attend our Summer school which will take place from Monday 9 – Friday 
13 August.  

Each day will start promptly at 9am and students must be collected at 1pm to go home for lunch. There 
will be time allocated in the day for a snack, please ensure your child brings a drink.  The aim of our 
Summer School is to offer the opportunity for your child to get to know the school, make new friends and 
complete a range of activities run by our school staff.  

Please complete the form below by Sunday 4 July.  Unfortunately, we are unable to accept requests after 
this date.  Please ensure that you complete the form and give as much detail as possible.   

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=X0SbBKBtc06r0AH9Dcqd5ztYyzJKRl1FiCIrI0OW
fh1UNFdaUVhJTVpURUtGODQ1TVJNM1FXNzlMOS4u 

Whilst we are hopeful that our Summer School will go ahead, it may be subject to change due to Covid 
Government guidance at the time.  We will keep you updated via the email address provided within the 
form. 

 
Yours sincerely 

 
Tom Beveridge 
Headteacher 
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